
April 3rd-6th

Last week we had a lot of fun! On Tuesday we had a

special visitor from Zimbabwe, she taught us about


African dance,  story telling and drumming. On


Thursday we were able to do crafts with some seniors


at Bridgeview Nursing Home. Students did a great job!

This week, report cards go home Thursday. 

This is my final week with students, Mrs Carroll will


return on Tuesday, April 11th. 

Reminder
We are now looking at


how to solve equations


with one missing


variable. 

No math homework this


week.

Recap and update

Math
Report cards go home April


6th 

No school Friday, April 7th 

Contact information:

mallory.legere@gmail.com


